
 

 
Good  Evening, 

 
Dear parents, 

 
I am glad I was your children's teacher this year, I've 
come to love them all so much. I never knew that working 
with little kids would make me feel so much wiser… 
sadder for letting them go…but happier to see them 
graduating all at once. I no longer call teaching my job, 
but my privilege. 

 
KG2, I want you to remember all the fun we had in all the 
things we did this year. But most of all I want you to 
remember that you are all very special kids no one in the 
world can be or do the things you can do. I love you all 
and I wish you all the best of luck in First Grade. 

 
Now I would like you all to clap for our KG2 class. They 
have prepared poems for you about, 'Please don't say I'm 
playing, for you see I am learning as I play." So please 
listen to them and encourage them. 

 
Thank you              

 
Kiki                                                            
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